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Implementing the Future 
NAHB’s Streamlined Governance Structure 

 

NAHB Chairman Greg Ugalde and First Vice Chairman Dean Mon 
Answer Your Frequently Asked Questions 

 
Why did NAHB change the association’s governance structure? 
The association leadership decided it was necessary to streamline our governance structure for 
a variety of reasons.  
 
The changes will: 

• Make participating in NAHB’s governance process easier and more meaningful to the 
broadest group of leaders. 

• Create a more nimble structure that can address an increasingly changing 
environment. 

• Better utilize NAHB’s resources.   
• Reduce liability, including the risk of litigation, for individual members and the 

Association. 
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What happens to Senior Life and Life Directors? 
The Association will continue to recognize the significant contributions of our member 
leadership. All Senior Life and Life Directors will become Senior Life and Life Delegates. 
Additionally, all those in the process of attaining Life and Senior Life status will receive equal 
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I was nominated by my local as a National Director. What does this mean to me? 
It is likely you were nominated by your local to serve as a National Delegate. We are all still 
adjusting to the revised terms and different titles used in the new governance structure. 
However, local nominations will generally focus on Delegates to the Leadership Council from 
this point forward. 
 
If you are questioning whether you are serving on either the Leadership Council or Board this 
year, please feel free to reach out to the NAHB Secretary’s office (SecretarysOffice@nahb.org) 
to validate your position. As a reminder, please include your full name, your HBA and, if you 
have it, your NAHB Membership Number/PIN. 
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